HoteL AssociaTioN oF NEw YORK CITy, INC.

320 Park AVENUE, NEw YORrRK, NY 10022-6838
(212) 754-6700 FAX (212) 754-0243

TO: General Managers, Directors of Human Resources — Member Hotels
FROM: Joseph E. Spinnatc%’

DATE: September 26, 2013

RE: Human Rights Coalition

Attached you will find a copy of a letter we received from the Human Rights Coalition
with regard to Sudanese President Omar al-Bashir.

The letter was distributed to the Media and as a result the Hotel Association of New
York City, has made the following statement:

“The Hotel Association of New York City has received the Human
Rights Coalition’s letter. We are letting our members know of this
request. The decision about whether or not to provide
accommodations to individuals is made by the hotel properties.”

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact the Hotel Association of New York
City or our Public Relations person Lisa Linden at 212-575-4545.

Regards,

JES/lef






